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Weekend Fires

 With the onset of Spring in full swing
here at John Carroll, the dormitory
students have finally been able to
enjoy fires on the weekend once
again, and this time with a permanent
fire pit set up and new outdoor lounge
chairs.

* They enjoyed listening to music,
socializing with one another outside of
school, and making s’mores.
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Senior Alex Levkov enjoyed attending pictures at the Havre de
Grace lighthouse with friends from the varsity baseball team
before heading to the National Aquarium for Senior Prom with

his date, Taylor, who attends local high school C. Milton
Wright.

Senior Prom
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S -  Top Left: Senior Cesar Tchilombo committed to play D-I basketball
enlor at Northern Kentucky University beginning in Autumn 2022.

S * Top Right: Huy “Paul” Huynh will be attending Purdue Universi
Committals AL LI 3 m

next year, specifically in their aeronautical engineering program.



